
 

 

 

9th January 2019 

Dear Parent, 

Re: REVISED DATE Spanish Play, El Viejo Saloon Friday 5th April  

We are very pleased to welcome back to Sir Thomas Rich’s the Onatti Theatre Company for the 

second of the Modern Foreign Language plays this year. The Company has been a regular visitor to 

the School in recent years and has always delivered a high quality and entertaining performance. 

The play is very accessible to pupils and will extend and reinforce their learning. We hope all pupils 

will take advantage of this opportunity.  

In order for the play to take place, it must be self-financing, and so we invite you to make a 

contribution of £4.00* per pupil.  

The play, which lasts 50 minutes, will take place at 11.15 on Friday 5th April in the Main School Hall. 

If you would like your son to take part, please complete and return the form attached to the Finance 

Office** by 22nd March. Payment can be made online (Tucasi) or by cheque (payable to Sir 

Thomas Rich’s School) or in cash.   

Yours sincerely,     

 

Mrs J Hanson     Mr T Reece 

Strategic Languages Officer   Head of Spanish 

*Parents on low incomes and in receipt of certain benefits (see School’s Charging and Remission Policy) may 
contact the School for support in meeting the cost. If parents are unable to make the contribution their child 
will not necessarily be excluded from the visit but it may be cancelled if there are insufficient voluntary 
contributions. 
** open to students at break times and lunch time only. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Spanish Play, El Viejo Saloon, Friday 5th April (JKH) 

Name of pupil: ……………………………………………………..  Form: ……………………….. 

□ I enclose £4 cash/cheque (Please delete as appropriate) 

□ I have paid online. 

Signature of Parent: ………………………………………………  Date: ………………………… 


